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I am a soon to be graduate of a doctor of physical therapy program that will be 

practicing in the state of Oregon. Allowing physical therapists to prescribe durable 

medical equipment such as wheelchairs, AFO’s (ankle foot orthotics), and other 

mobility aids that physical therapists are experts in fitting and instruction of use, 

would cut out the middle man and allow faster turnaround for patients that 

desperately need better mobility and assistance. 


